Dear Congressman Olver,
I am writing to express my concern about the plight of local dairy farmers in my part of the state.  Over the past 15 years or so we have watched with much dismay as one dairy farm after another shut down because New Englanders are getting squeezed to death by the big agribusinesses in states like Wisconsin.  More devastating still, the current economic crisis has caused a decline in the global demand for milk driving the price down even lower.  Much of the land from these defunct farms are being sold off to developers, and once a piece of land gets developed it’s gone forever.    
The Berkshire Eagle recently interviewed a dairy farmer in Adams who says it costs him $20.00 to produce a pound of milk, but the market only pays him $10.00.  Hence, he is losing thousands of dollars each month and his farm, which has been in his family for generations, will probably go under as it is not a sustainable business. 
I therefore urge you to work for the reinstatement of the Northeast Dairy Compact, which regulated the wholesale price of milk in order for farmers in the member states to remain economically viable.  Unfortunately, intense lobbying in Washington killed the compact.  

If the remaining dairy farms in Western Massachusetts go into bankruptcy we will have lost an integral part of our New England heritage, including our much loved country fairs.  

Sincerely,    
